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July 17, 1980

Ms. Bridget Little Rorem
Essex, IL 60935

In the Matter of General Electric Company
(GE Morris Operation Spent Fuel Storage Facility)
Docket No. 70-1308
(Renewal of SNM-1265)

Dear Ms. Rorem:

The purpose of this letter is to correct the service list accompanying
copies of "NRC Staff Interrogatories To, And Request For The Production
Of Documents From, Intervenor Rorem, Et Al." and "NRC Staff Interroga-
tories To, And Request For The Production Of Documents From, The State
Of I1linois". The service list states that these documents were served
on you and the other parties to this proceeding on July 15, 1980, by
first class mail. However, since you apparently have not received
certain other documents sent to you in connection with this proceeding,
we sent you the July 15, 1980, documents via certified mail, return
receipt requested.

Sincerely,
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Marjorie U. Rothschild
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Service List
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